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Out of Town and Seatrade Global Conference 
I am taking a vacation for the first time in several years and must admit that it’s overdue. While 
I’m disappointed that I’m missing out on the Seatrade Global Conference, I’m thrilled that 
Skagway is being represented by a team comprised of two elected officials (Vice Mayor Hanson 
and Assemblymember Hylton), Port Manager Jennings, and Borough Manager Ryan.  
 
Up until now, I’m the only Skagway elected official to attend the conference. As the MOS takes 
over management of the port, nurturing our relationships and partnerships with the global cruise 
community becomes even more important. Port Manager Jennings has done a terrific job of 
arranging meetings with current and possible future partners and I’m eager to hear about 
everyone’s experiences.  
 

- Andrew Cremata 


